City of Richmond
Department of Planning Rezoning
& Development Review

LOCATION: 500 and 512 Hull Street
APPLICANT: 512 Hull Street LLC and Port RVALLC

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 6

PROPOSAL: To change the zoning of the properties
known as 500 and 512 Hull Street from the B-7 Mixed-Use
Business District to the B-4 Central Business District

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-6308 or Matthew.Ebinger@richmondgov.com
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